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Mr. Chairman,

1. Singapore associates itself 



including our Ambassador-at-Large Professor Tommy Koh, have contributed to this

important project by providing lectures on a variety of subjects. We welcome, in particular,

the use of off-site recording, including in Singapore, in order to promote a broader

geographical and linguistic representation of the recorded lectures and to record lecturers

who are unable to travel to New York. This is a good way of enabling users to benefit from

the views and insights of lecturers who are not stationed in and/or unable to travel to New

York. It is one practical way to widen the selection of lecturers for the Audiovisual Library.

4. Singapore also welcomes the training courses that have been or will be

implemented imder the Programme of Assistance. The Regional Courses in International

Law, in particular, are an important avenue for reaching out and catering to the specific

interests of countries in a given region. In this regard, we welcome the Regional Course

for the Asia-Pacific to be held in Bangkok from 20 November to 15 December this year.

We encourage the 



Secretary-General to continue to include resources under the proposed programme budget

for the bietmium 2018-2019 for the International Law Fellowship Programme, the three
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